
 
 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

October 5, 2017 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Ron Smith at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
PRESENT:  Chair Ron Smith, Co-Chair Stella Van Ness and Committee Members Darrel 
Larson, Bruce Lamb, Jim Powell, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley, Chet Sharpe, Lovie Tiedje and 
Don Meyer 
 
RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
GUESTS:  RCSC Board President Rich Hoffer  
 
APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the September 7, 2017 
meeting was approved. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported that the upgrades to the League 
Secretary software have been completed and all tournaments and leagues are operating smoothly.   
 
Di Tormanen, USBC League Director:  Di Tormanen was not in attendance and in her absence 
Don Meyer reported that senior tournaments and BVL fund raising are in full swing.  He also 
informed the Committee of events scheduled for November and that the entry forms were 
available at both Bell and Lakeview Lanes. 
 
Lovie Tiedje, Sun City Hall of Fame President:  Lovie informed the Committee that the Open  
Senior Tournament is being held on October 21, 2017 at Bell Lanes. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger Beebe was not in attendance 
and in his absence Bruce Lamb talked about the upcoming annual meeting being held at the Bell 
Center on October 14, 2017 and noted that prizes were being offered. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  None 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:20am. 
 
Next meeting:  November 2, 2017 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 
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